
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,  
  

June 2024 

This was another full month of the Our 
Generation Training Center (OGTC) Graduation, 
Youth for the Gospel (YFTG), preaching a mission 
Sunday, and a World’s Cheapest Missions Trip 
(WCMT). 

This month we had our 2024 OGTC 
Graduation.  It was a great time celebrating all the 
graduates hard work and accomplishments.  We 

trust God is 
going to use 
these young 
people to bring 
many to Him 
and bring Him 
much glory.  
Missionary 
Shawn Bateman 
did an excellent 

job of preaching the ceremony. 
Also, this month, we had another YFTG 

event in Eaton, OH. Rebecca and I praise the Lord 
for the many 
young people who 
came and for the 
opportunity to 
preach the Word 
of God to them.  It 
was a wonderful 
time and many 
were challenged to 
consider giving their life for the Great Commission.   

One of our supporting churches invited us to 
come back and for me to preach their missions 
Sunday.  It was a wonderful service and fellowship 
meal following the services.  We were grateful to 
see everyone again. 

This summer we have three World’s 
Cheapest Missions Trips.  These events are an 
inexpensive way for young people to see the need 
around the world.  Rebecca and the other ladies 

work hard to prepare delicious meals for the group.  
We had the first one in May with a group from 

Arkansas.  They got to 
see a good 
representation of the 
largest religions and 
cultures in the world.  
We enjoyed the 
fellowship and the 
opportunity to 
challenge the next 

generation with the need to get the gospel to the 
world.   
 On Friday mornings we have started praying 
for more laborers, all 
the countries around 
the world, and for the 
missionaries we know 
serving around the 
world.  I am so 
grateful for the 
students and interns 
who came out each 
week to ask the Lord of the Harvest to send forth 
laborers into His harvest.  We know God loves all 
and does not want any to perish.    
 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

• Praise God for all our supporters. 
• Praise God for another great YFTG and 

WCMT 
• Please pray for new students. 
• Pray for the WCMT in June, and July 
• Pray for the China trip in June. 

Thank you for your partnership! 
 

Sincerely in Christ,  
Ty and Rebecca                          

Pepperdine 


